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Dear Dr Savenkov,

Subject: Import requirements for reptiles, amphibians and certain species of
arthropods

With reference to your letter of 22 August 2017 (your ref. FS-KS-7/17745) I wish to 
inform you that there are no EU harmonised veterinary import conditions for the types of 
animals in question. Consequently, the issue lies under the responsibility of the 
competent authorities of the importing EU Member State to which I would invite you to 
address for obtaining the relevant information.

Dr Konstantin Savenkov
Deputy head of the Federal Veterinary and
Phytosanitary Service of the Russian Federation
Orlikovper. 1/11
107139 Moscow
Russian Federation
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